
PBL Members Giving Back to the Community by Offering a Workshop To A Local 

NonProfit Organization – Employability Skills 

A Special Thank you for the Donations from Lawson State Students, Faculty, and Staff Members 

ITEMS DONATED FOR THE WORKSHOP 

    

     
 

     
 

     



PBL AND PROFESSIONAL MEMBERS ASSISTING THE PARTICIPANTS 

 

     
 
An overview of the workshop was done before the PBL student and professional members set up electronic accounts 

in LinkedIn and OPResume for the participants. 

 

       
 

       
 



     
 

 

   
 
 

 

 


